
From: lynne.olson@thomsonreuters.com [mailto:lynne.olson@thomsonreuters.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 8:19 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: KEEP ST. PAUL LOT LINES STRAIGHT! 

 
Dear Councilman Chris Tolbert   
 
I am writing to you with great concern regarding the proposed lot line change on Fairmount 
Avenue, for a bigger structure than the lot provides. 
 
Please don’t start changing St. Paul lots to accommodate larger structures than the code 
currently provides.  By making an exception, you are opening a can of worms for anyone who 
desires to live in the neighborhood, but want bigger homes.  If people want to live in a larger 
house, they should move to the suburbs.   
 
It is VERY upsetting to hear that this might actually happen.  With the tear-downs and 
“upbuilding”, this is NOT what the neighborhood wants.   PLEASE KEEP ALL LOT LINES IN 
ST. PAUL  STRAIGHT! 
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Lynne Olson 
 
 


